
NEWSLETTER JULY 2018 

FLOODING in McAllen and Reynosa was heavy the end of June and the Activity Center had about 8 

inches of water in the house on property. The rest of the facility was high enough but it was close.  

Hopefully we can fix the problem with underground pumps as soon as it dries out in the area.  

 MISSIONS CHURCH in Santa Helena, Coahuila Mexico is almost finished. Pastor Jose Atalo wrote his 

vision for this area. “I have the vision of raising new missions in San Pedro, Benito Juarez, El Salitre and Mezquite; these 

are ranches that are around Punta de Santa Elena, for I thought to build a pastoral house in Punta de Santa Elena and from 

there make it the starting point to work on new missions already mentioned. God has put in our hearts, to live in Punta de 

Santa Elena, to be able to develop the work in full time, dedicated to the work of God. We would be grateful for the support 

to see the work of God brought to the places mentioned, it would be a great blessing.” 

ATTENTIVELY: Pastor Jose Atalo Leos Olguin.  

 El Buen Comino Church, Reynosa, Tamp - Pastor Silvia is a fireball for Jesus.  She needed a small 

ac/heating unit for the little ones, which we got for her. She has a lot of kids attending, 65 pretty 

much all the time from babies to teenagers and a nice congregation. She just finished having a 

women’s retreat. 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

MEXICAN MISSIONS INC 

PO BOX 293250, KERRVILLE, TX  78029 
www.mexicanmissionsinc.org 



Family Camp July 23- 27, 2018- The property is being cleaned, mowed and prepared. Quite a few 

people attend every year.    (The two photos on right show day time attendance last year.) 

 

 

 

The Lord is in control of this work. In trying to represent our missions work in all its 
various outreaches and ministries with the newsletters, we ask Him to be over it all, 
in all ways, every day.  To guide and protect the ministers and ministries, the people 
and ourselves as we oversee this work for as long as God wills it. 
 
Thank you so very much for your continued support in prayer and financial blessings.  
It is given unto God and unto God I lift it up. 
 
Working together in ministry, 
Phyllis Stone Martin and Lorene Stone   
   


